November 6, 1953

Colonel Robert L. Schulsg,
P. 0. Box T86

Benjamin Franklin Btation
W“MWQ’ L.C.

My dear Colonel:

. Enclosed you will please find a _
letter which Mr. Carter asked me to send to your
Bogs. He will appreciate very much your passing °
it slong &8 well as the attached editorial. '

Thacking you and with best wishes,

S8incerely,

Secretary to A. G, Carter.



